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Our Commitment to Accessibility 
At Shakespeare North Playhouse, we want everyone to be able to access and enjoy our website easily. Below, you'll find information on how we've designed the site to be accessible to everyone, including users with disabilities. We aim to make our website usable for as many people as possible, which means you should be able to: 
· Navigate most of the website using only a keyboard. 
· Use speech recognition software to interact with the site. 
· Listen to most of the content using a screen reader (JAWS, NVDA, or VoiceOver). 
Additionally, we strive to make our writing as clear and simple as possible. If you need advice on making your device easier to use, AbilityNet offers helpful resources. Known issues on our website: 
· We use ReCAPTCHA and this can cause a missing form label error. We use ReCAPTCHA to prevent spam emails getting sent through our web forms. 
· In some places we have used heading tags in the code of the site for design purposes. This can be misleading or confusing and we are working to address this in the long term. 
· Some of our icons don’t include link information for screen readers, we are working with our developers to address this. 
· Some text on our website isn’t high enough colour contrast to meet 2.2 AA standards. 
We are working to make sure that all colour contrast issues are fixed in the coming months. Feedback: We welcome feedback on our website. If you experience any issues with our website or have suggestions for improvement, please contact us. We will aim to get back to you within 7 business days. 
Preparation of This Statement: This statement was originally prepared on the 16 January 2025. We’re currently undergoing a full audit and will update this statement within the next six months.
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